
2018 Interim Bureau Decisions 

DATE IBD 
No. 

SUBJECT DECISION 

10/07/2108 2018/15 The bid received from Belgium to host the 2020 FAI World Cup and European 
Championships in Indoor Skydiving contained an error in the entry fee. The sanction 
fee was omitted and this was picked up during the presentation at the IPC Plenary. It 
was approved by all delegates that the entry fee could be adjusted accordingly. At the 
last IPC Plenary it was approved to increase the number of judges required to judge 
the Indoor Artistic Events from 8 to 12. As this increase has an impact on the organiser 
budget, the Belgian NAC requested to adjust the entry fee to take this into 
consideration spread over all disciplines. The proposed new entry fees are as follows: 
 

4-Way FS €620 
+ 4 x  FAI/IPC Sanction 
Fee 

4-Way VFS €620 
+ 4 x  FAI/IPC Sanction 
Fee 

D4W €620 + 4 x FAI/IPC Sanction Fee 

D2W €485 + 2 x FAI/IPC Sanction Fee 

Freestyle €370 + 1 x FAI/IPC Sanction Fee 

Additional team 
member 

€270 + FAI/IPC Sanction Fee 

 
Initial entry fee where it was indicated that Sanction Fee was included. 

4-Way FS €550  4 x  FAI/IPC Sanction Fee 

4-Way VFS €550  4 x  FAI/IPC Sanction Fee 

D4W €550  4 x FAI/IPC Sanction Fee 

D2W €450  2 x FAI/IPC Sanction Fee 

Freestyle €350  1 x FAI/IPC Sanction Fee 

Additional team 
member 

€270 + FAI/IPC Sanction Fee 

 

The IPC Bureau unanimously 
decided to accept the new entry 
fee proposed by Belgium. The 
Organiser Agreement will be 
established accordingly. 

 


